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320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA  18969  

Phone: (215) 723-5890  |  Fax: (215) 723-7136  

Sunday Mornings 

9:25 a.m. Prayer  |  10:15 a.m. Worship Service 

www.pennvalleychurch.org 

 

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES 

Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or 

Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468. 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad you’re here & hope throughout our time 

together this morning you will truly 

Experience His Grace. 

About Us 

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision 

by visiting the “Who We Are” tab on our 

website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. 

Pray 

We encourage you to spend some 

extra time with our God, meditating on his word 

and praying for the needs of our families, our 

communities, our nation and our world. 

Notes for this Week CONNECTION CARD 
Visitors:  Thank you for joining us today!  

Please help us connect with you by 

filling out this card.  When you have 

finished, simply tear off this page 

and drop it at the Welcome Center 

in the lobby.   

Tell us about Yourself: 

Name:       _____________________________ 

Address:    _____________________________ 

City/Zip:    _____________________________ 

Phone:      _____________________________ 

Email:        _____________________________ 

I am a: 

1st Time Visitor            Returning Visitor 

I heard about Penn Valley from: 

Friend     Flyer     Website   Event 

Other:  ________________________________ 

I am: 

Married          Single          Other: _______ 

I have kids:  Yes         No 

I would like to:   

_____  Understand my relationship with God 

_____  Learn more about Penn Valley Church 

_____  Learn more about various Ministries 

_____  Discuss being Baptized 

_____  Discuss having my Child Dedicated 

_____  Volunteer 

Today’s Date:  ___________________________ 

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
“Penn Valley Church exists to help 

our neighbors discover the story of God, 

be discipled in the family of God 

and deliver the love of God to our 

community and beyond.” 

December 4, 2022 

Sermon Series:  “Types” of Christmas 

Messages are available on the website. 

This Week:  “Types” of Christmas ~ Elijah the Voice 

Adam Larew Speaking 

Next Week:  “Types” of Christmas ~ Abraham the Promise 

Adam Larew Speaking 

Events this Week 

Tuesday 12/6:  Adorn Bible Study @ 10 a.m. in the Church 

Lobby 

Wednesday 12/7:  PowerUP at Family Night with Dinner @ 

6 p.m. in the Gym 

Thursday 12/8:  GCS Moms in Prayer @ 7 p.m. in the Coffee 

House 

Friday 12/9:  GCS Christmas Concert @ 6:30 p.m. in the 

Sanctuary 

Saturday 12/10:  FCA Christmas City Classic Race @ 9 a.m. 

in Bethlehem 

Announcements 

PowerUP/Family Night is this Wednesday Night! 

PowerUp is this Wednesday.  Remember to register your 

children under the “Events” tab on our website! 

Angel Tree Prison Ministry 

All tags have been picked up from the tree and gifts 

should be returned to the church foyer by next Sunday, 

December 11.  Volunteers are needed to help deliver the 

gifts on Saturday, December 17.  See Amy Wheeler or 

contact her via email at amylynn1023@gmail.com if you 

can help. 

Young Adults Christmas Party 

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, December 27 at 7 p.m. 

 

Announcements Continued 

FCA Christmas City Classic 5 Mile, 5K Run/Walk  

On Saturday, December 10, FCA will host its annual 

Christmas City Classic 5-miler and Candy Cane 5K Run/

Walk!  Hundreds of runners come together dressed in 

the most creative Christmas-themed costumes and enjoy 

a day running through Bethlehem!  This event provides 

FCA much-needed year-end support.  Register online at 

christmascityraces.com to run/walk or volunteer.  See or 

contact Ted Brunner with questions.  A flier with more 

information has been placed in church mailboxes.   

N.U.T.S Baking Cookies 

The N.U.T.S. will gather Sunday morning, December 11 

at 10 a.m. to bake cookies in the kitchen.  See or contact 

Christine Brown with questions.   

Ladies Christmas Cookie Swap 

Join us Sunday, December 18 at 4 p.m. in the Coffee 

House for our Christmas Cookie Swap!  Please bring  

4-5 dozen homemade cookies, a large empty container 

for swapping, and your favorite Christmas ornament for 

“show and tell”.  We welcome ladies of all ages to a  

relaxing time of cookies, fellowship, snacks & more.  

Feel free to bring a friend.  If you have questions contact 

Pam Stoneback at family@stoneback.net. 

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 

Join us to celebrate the birth of our Savior!  Mark your 

calendars for Friday, December 23 at 7:00 p.m. for our 

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service.  All ages are 

welcome in the candlelight service and a courtesy 

nursery will be available for parents to take their children 

as needed. Would you like to participate this night with a 

performance? Please Contact Dave O’Brien via email at 

dobrien@emjmetals.com.  We also need a family to care 

for the candles.  Please contact the church office if your 

family is available to help at info@pennvalleychurch.org. 

We will still hold our regular Sunday morning service on 

December 25.   

 

 

Grace Christian School 

Prayer Concerns 

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be 

praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family.  

Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the 

lobby. 

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.  

If you have any questions about setting up online or text giving, 

contact Dave Schmidt at david.w.schmidt55@gmail.com. 

Christmas Concert 

GCS’s Christmas Concert will take place this Friday,  

December 9 at 6:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  

GCS Annual Spring Auction  

Mark your calendars for GCS’s Annual Spring Auction to 

be held Saturday, March 25, 2023.   

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2022 - Nov. 25, 2022)  

Budgeted Amount:     $243,702 

Actual Giving:           $205,193 

Equity Transfer:    $61,661 

Total Income:              $266,854 

YTD Expenses:           $279,135 

Weekly Totals (Nov. 19 - Nov. 25, 2022)  

Last Week’s Giving: $6,887 

Weekly Giving Need: $14,335 

Overage/Shortage:     $7,448 

Offering Numbers 


